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HOME LEARNING

Adapted Challenge
Age Expected Standard 

Challenge
Extra Challenge

(Optional)

Home learning is sent home on a Thursday and is due the following Tuesday.
If it is not returned on the due date, staff will spend break or playtime with the children 
to support their learning.

Ideally the children will be able to:
• Complete the work independently
• If unable, they can ask their class teacher for extra support



HOME LEARNING

Some children may be given a times table grid as part of their home learning too. 
Children will be given this if their teachers feels that they need to increase their 
times table knowledge and / or speed as their learning is being impacted.

Almost every unit in year 5 maths 
relies on times table knowledge! 



READING 

Regular reading rehearsal is crucial for building 
reading fluency which is transferrable to every 
subject.
The following books will be sent home or offered:
• Colour banded reading books
• Books from the class library

• Children can also bring in books from home if 
they would like to



SCHOOL UNIFORM



PE UNIFORM



THE AUTUMN LONG TERM PLAN



THE SPRING LONG TERM PLAN



THE SUMMER LONG TERM PLAN



PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS

In response to parent feedback, the school is trialling a hybrid of 
online and face to face meetings for the parent teacher interviews.

We hope that this helps parents and carers to attend with more 
ease.



NAVIGATING THE WEBSITE



NAVIGATING THE WEBSITE



NAVIGATING THE WEBSITE



NAVIGATING THE WEBSITE



TRIPS & VISITORS

National Space Centre                                               DT afternoon at
Thomas Alleynes Academy

Cineworld

Inspirational
Writing Day:

Shakespeare at St Francis’ 
College Beowulf



SPORTING EVENTS

There are plenty of different sporting events that will be taking place across the year. 
Some of these events will be competitions where we put our best team forward, and 
some will be for fun and enjoyment.

Children will be asked to volunteer for different events, and all children will be given a 
chance to participate in at least one event if they would like to.



SWIMMING
Every child in year 5 will be offered the chance to go swimming for one term. Some children 
may be given the opportunity to go for more than one term, but this depends on need and the 
overall uptake.

It is really important for children who cannot yet swim 25m to go swimming, but any child can 
go if they want to. The office will liaise with parents/carers about pickup and what the children 
will need to bring. Anyone not going swimming will stay for their hour slot of PE at school.



https://stevenage-even-better.com/stevenage-regeneration-schemes/

This year we are really excited to join in with a local community 
project based on the regeneration of Stevenage. The children will be 
visiting the town centre and taking part in a variety of activities.

We will be planning these visits during the school day and will be 
asking for some parent helpers, so if you are interested please let us 
know!

https://stevenage-even-better.com/stevenage-regeneration-schemes/


HOW TO CONTACT US

Year5@almondhill.herts.sch.uk

Thank you for coming!

mailto:Year5@almondhill.herts.sch.uk

